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Thursday 25th April 2024 

Dear Year 5 Parent & Carers, 

Secondary transfer information  

Please find attached the following resources from the Barnet local authority in relation to 

your child’s transfer to secondary school for the 2025/2026 academic year: 

- Secondary school transfer presentation PowerPoint 

- List of test dates for secondary schools with entrance exams 

- Secondary school transfer information leaflet 

These documents are also available on our website. 

We will be holding a meeting for ALL Year 5 children,  parents and carers at school in the 

hall at 3.15pm on TUESDAY 21st MAY . This meeting is vital to ensure all families are 

prepared for the secondary process. Year 5 will not have lone walker permission on this 

day to ensure everyone can attend.  

Please note the deadline to register for Mill Hill County is FRIDAY 10th MAY. You must 

register online before this date or your child cannot sit the exam. 

Applications for secondary school must be done online before 31st October 2024. Late 

applications will result in your child not getting their choice of school. 

Please start to think about visiting schools and look through the attached paperwork. This 

meeting will go through the process. 

We will also be giving out information about the Year 6 residential and how you can 

begin to prepare your child for Year 6 and SATS. 

Many thanks for ensuring your attendance 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Catherine Goodwin 

Headteacher 

Barnfield School 
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